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I opposite this SB 243 on the account that imposing further gun restrictions while 

individuals within this country are abducted and taken to El Salvador without due 

process is subjecting  Oregon citizens face delayed responses to inevitable atrocities 

that require self defense. I would ask that this public safety measure be delayed until 

each individual in this country have their constituted rights protected. 


